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   May 15, 2002 
 
 
 
Charles Clark 
Real Estate Commissioner 
Georgia Real Estate Appraisers Board 
Suite 1000 
229 Peachtree Street, NE 
Atlanta, GA 30303-1605 
 
Dear Mr. Clark: 
 
 Thank you for your April 25 letter commenting on a number of issues and submitting a 
Freedom of Information Act (“FOIA”) request for certain documents. We will respond to your 
FOIA request separately in accordance with the statute and our implementing regulations. We 
appreciate your comments and views on the various other issues discussed in your letter, most of 
which have already been addressed in detail in our previous letters to you.  
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Jesse G. Snyder 
   Chairman 


